
House # 15 - Venicia Joseph House 

When looking at the pictures of where Mrs. Venicia Joseph 

is staying, it is hard to say that she is “living” there.  Lame 

from birth, Mrs. Venicia has walked the considerable 

distance to the Church of Our Lady of the Assumption all her 

life.  Very active in the women’s group – Fanmy Bondye 

(Family of God) – she has always had a smile and a positive 

attitude.  She has never asked for anything special but when 

the selection committee of the community that decides who 

gets the next house advised her that she and her seven 

grand children would be getting a new home , she was 

overjoyed.  The HMI version of “Extreme Makeover” has 

once again been made possible through the generosity of 

donors here in the US who wanted to share their blessings 

with someone less fortunate.  It is with great joy that HMI 

begins construction of this house with hopes of it being 

completed in time for Christmas.  What a great Christmas it 

will be for the Joseph family! 

  



        

 

 


